



## Scruton Allotments Association

Station Road, Scruton, Northallerton, DL7 0QN

[www.scrutonallotments.org.uk](http://www.scrutonallotments.org.uk)

[info@scrutonallotments.org.uk](mailto:info@scrutonallotments.org.uk)

### Meeting Minutes 6<sup>th</sup> October at the Coore Arms

**ATTENDANCE: JOHN VICKERS, LIZ DAVIES, SYD NYE, JOE LOFTHOUSE, IAN POWELL**

**CO-OPTED TO THE MEETING ANDY VENUS.**

**APOLOGIES: RICHARD ZEALLEY**

Welcome	Comments	Action Points
<b>1. Matters arising from last meeting.</b>	Plot rental to be increased RZ to contact landlord to confirm, compost bins to be constructed following discussions as to locations, HSBC still hold £50.00, Potato weigh to now be conducted at allotment winners to be announced at GQT. Two loads of manure to be delivered one to be used now the 2 <sup>nd</sup> to be stored in bins for 2023, collection and delivery of leaves from the village green.	Plot rental approved at £42.50
<b>2. Finance Report</b>	In the absence of RZ, a detailed account was provided via email, a cash donation of £100 had been received from G Ewart, outgoings included a donation to SPFA for the pallets, JV reimbursed for shed timber, RZ for bags for veg stall	
<b>3. Plot management</b>	Shed erections by JV had been completed where necessary, all plots are now allocated with JV & JL to take on the plot next to ED as a show plot to help others identify what might be available to undertake, the quarter plot held currently by JV had been offered to a new member still awaiting confirmation. IP to source membrane for compost bins, location of bins to be confirmed as inside the fence line	
<b>4. GQT &amp; potato comp.</b>	The weighing of potatoes to be held at the allotment instead of the village hall considering developments around the queen, contact to be made to all involved to have dropped off their bags. AV confirmed as the MC for the night, raffle and guess the weight of the pumpkin, SN to oversee the bar, pre questions provided by JL in case of slow start.	
<b>5. October Clearance.</b>	Outline of works needed to be circulated to members. Confirmation of a date was provided 22 <sup>nd</sup> & 23 <sup>rd</sup> October with just a general request to tidy up the site.	
<b>6. DONM</b>	It was agreed to hold off any further meetings until the 2023	Date to be set.